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06 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Y11 Examination Information Evening – Wednesday 13th October 2021 – 17:45 – 18:45 

 

As you will be aware Y11 students will be sitting their GCSE’s towards the end of this academic 

year, we are fully committed to doing everything we can to support students in their GCSE 

examinations. 

 

With this in mind we would like to invite you and your child to attend a year 11 examination 

information evening on Wednesday 13th of October 2021 starting at 17:45 until 18:45. 

 

This will be a valuable opportunity to receive important information about the GCSE 

examinations that your child will be sitting in the summer of 2022, you will also receive advice 

and guidance about how you can support your child with revision, in preparation for both 

mock and GCSE exams. I will also update you about malpractice and how important it is for 

students to adhere to the exam rules. 

 

Our subject leads for Mathematics and English will also provide some core guidance. 

 

We always find that a strong partnership between home and school provides our students with 

the greatest opportunity for success. 

 

Please visit https://forms.office.com/r/QYceveJCYa to book your place at the information 

meeting. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 13th October.  

 

If you have any queries please call Mrs Baker-Smith (Examinations Officer) on 0121 475 3881 ext. 

1232. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr M Else 

Deputy Headteacher 
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